
 

 

Biosecurity Alert for inclusion of FNPF compliance certificate with Exporter 

Renewal for 2020 

 

The Biosecurity Authority would like to officially notify all Exporters that from 2020 

all export license renewals and Biosecurity Approve Premises (“BAP”) renewals will 

need to be accompanied by a Fiji National Provident Fund (“FNPF”) compliance 

certificate together with a Fiji Revenue and Customs  Services(“FRCS”) compliance 

certificate. 

This is to ensure that all exporters registered are compliant with FNPF & FRCS 

requirements. 

All export BAP premises will be valid from January to December. 

Please note that failure to obtain either FNPF or FRCS registration certificate or 

compliance certificate will result in non-issuance of Export License and BAP 

compliance certificates. 

 

 

 

What you can do 

BAP Application Forms can be obtained from BAF website www.baf.com.fj  

For further clarifications please contact the Trade Facilitation & Compliance team at 

BAF Headquarters on 3312512 Ext 182 or alternatively, on email: info@baf.com.fj        

 

 

 

 

Issued: 26th  November 2019 at BAF Headquarters, Suva.  
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